
Welcome to the September 2021 Newsletter for Handcross Bowls Club. 
 

Defibrillator  
A new Automated External Defibrillator (AED) has been purchased for bowls 
club use. The equipment is installed and available inside the club house, below 
the First Aid kit. A short familiaristion training course will take place in the next 
couple of weeks, for any member who wishes to take part. 
 
Fire Extinguishers 
Three new fire extinguishers have been purchased for bowls club use. Two are 
water-based, and one is carbon dioxide based. One of each type are installed in 
the club house, inside the main door, and one water-based unit is installed in the 
men’s changing room.  

Allars Competition 
The Allars competition was postponed from Saturday 7th August 2021, due to 
inclement weather and has been re-scheduled to take place on Wednesday 8th 
September 2021. 

Finals Day 
The club finals day will take place on Sunday 12th September 2021. A lunch 
buffet will be provided by the club, for all members and their guests. 
Congratulations to all members who have reached the final stage in all of our 
competitions. Thanks to the competition committee for planning, and managing 
the club competitions for 2021. 

Monthly Matches (MSL=Mid Sussex League) 
The following league matches were played during August 2021: 

MSL Crowborough Wolfe L 2-8 
MSL Isle of Thorns  L 0-10 
 
The following friendly matches were played during August 2021: 
 
Mackie, Southgate Park, Balcombe, East Grinstead, St. Francis, Southwater, 
Hangleton, Downsman, Burgess Hill, Felbridge. 
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The important thing to 
remember, is not to 

forget. 

If history repeats itself, 
I am so getting a 

dinosaur. 


